

Notice to City Clerks and Clerks of the Board

March 22, 2013

Sheri Spedacci City Clerk City of Brisbane 50 Park Place Brisbane, CA 94005-1310

Dear Ms. Spedacci,

This is to notify you that pursuant to Senate Bill 375, Chapter 728, Statutes of 2008 (SB 375), the Association of Bay Area Governments (ABAG) and the Metropolitan Transportation Commission (MTC) will present a Regional Transportation Plan and Sustainable Communities Strategy — together known as Plan Bay Area — in draft form to elected officials in each county, including city council members and members of the board of supervisors. SB 375 requires ABAG and MTC to notify all city clerks and clerks of the board of supervisors in the region of this meeting, which will take place on:

Thursday, April 11th at 6:30 p.m.
City / County Association of Governments of San Mateo County
San Mateo County Transit District Office Second Floor Auditorium
1250 San Carlos Avenue
San Carlos, CA 94070

The purpose of this meeting is to present a draft of Plan Bay Area and to solicit and consider input and recommendations from elected officials. Staff from ABAG and MTC will be present to make the presentation and receive comments. We respectfully request and encourage all members of your city council and board of supervisors to attend, and would appreciate your help in notifying them of this presentation and comment opportunity. For more information on Plan Bay Area, visit OneBayArea.org. Should you have questions concerning this notice, please contact Ms. Kathleen Cha, ABAG Senior Communications Officer, at (510) 464-7922.

Sincerely,

Ezra Rapport

Executive Director, ABAG

Steve Heminger

Executive Director, MTC